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Humanists not Split over Ethical Sex 
  
Why do you have to find ‘splits’ everywhere? (Londoner’s Diary, 31 January 1990.) The 
members of the British Humanist Association are not split on my draft Ethical Code of 
Positive Sexuality. The letters I am receiving from members are universally supportive. Many 
say such a Code has long been needed. Thank Humanism for George Melly, whose comment 
that one’s sexuality is a very positive thing you quote.  
  
My book Sexual Ethics (which is still looking for a publisher)1 is all about converting our 
approach to the subject from negative to positive.  That does not mean that anything goes - far 
from it. 
  
                                                   
1 My book Sexual Ethics [hyperlink] did find a publisher – Weidenfeld & Nicolson. 
 


